
 
 

135 Park Lane 
West Harrison, NY 10604 
December 10, 2010 

 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

Mr. Ted D’Amore and his firm, D’Amore Design Studio, helped my family plan 
and construct an addition and updates to our house a few years ago. Ted not only did the 
design work, but continually offered insights on how the project could be done better to 
be more attractive and cost effective. The end results really do speak for themselves: an 
updated cherry wood and granite kitchen, an elegant tile-floored dining room, a 
refurbished, properly-built patio, and an attached sunroom and greenhouse where my 
wife can grow her orchids. 

 
Ted was the consummate professional. He was very patient as we got the project 

underway, and helped move it along when we lagged. He took calls and answered myriad 
newbie questions. And finally, he kept the construction crew honest and accurate, and 
when concealed conditions necessitated a substantial change to the plans, Ted negotiated 
it such that it cost us no more than the original bid had. 

 
I have used Ted’s services in the past, and will be using them again in the future. I 

recommend him and his services to any who would ask. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas T. Lynch 
 
 

 
 


